General Medical Council

Dr Jack Gilliat 230 St Bernards Road Solihull B92 7BH

Regent's Place 350 Euston Road London NW1 3IN

Telephone: 0845 357 8001 Facsimile: 0845 357 9001 Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

Dear Dr Gilliat

Thank you for your letter of 31 December 2013. I am responding in my role as Head of the Corporate Review Team.

I have taken the opportunity to look back over your previous correspondence with us and I can see that we have responded to you on these matters on many occasions over the years. This correspondence included a letter from our Chair – Professor Sir Peter Rubin on 28 July 2010 and most recently my letter of 27 October 2011.

Although I regret that you remain so dissatisfied there is nothing further that we can add to the earlier correspondence. In the circumstances, I can only confirm that will not be responding to you further on these matters and any further correspondence you send will simply be added to our records.

Yours sincerely

Christine Couchman

Head of the Corporate Review Team

Direct Dial: 020 7189 5125 Email: ccouchman@gmc-uk.org